

Archbishop Temple Church of England High School



October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

We are pleased to inform you that, as part of our commitment to enhancing the learning experience for our students with pupil premium status, Archbishop Temple Church of England High School will be providing an iPad for your child to support their educational journey. This initiative will give students access to a wide range of digital resources that will greatly enrich their learning both inside and outside the classroom.

While the school will be issuing each Year 7 student with an iPad, we would like to remind parents and carers that it is your responsibility to ensure that the device is carefully looked after. The iPads are valuable pieces of equipment, and it is essential that students treat them with care to avoid any unnecessary damage.

Please be aware that, in the event of any damage to the iPad, if it is determined that proper care has not been taken, the school will not cover the costs of repairs or replacement. In such cases, the responsibility for these costs will fall to parents or carers.

We encourage you to have a conversation with your child about the importance of looking after their iPad, ensuring it is used appropriately and stored safely when not in use. Alongside this we would request that all iPads are kept in the case provided and the screen protection is used. This will help minimise the risk of damage and ensure they can continue to benefit from this resource throughout their time with us. If there are any issues with the case or screen saver we would ask that you encourage your child to see our ICT support team at the earliest opportunity.

We greatly appreciate your support in helping us maintain the iPads and ensuring they remain in good condition.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Miss M Shaw

Assistant Headteacher